
CIRCULAR

Classes: Pre-Nursery to VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0048/2023-24 Date: 4thAugust 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

The Parent Facilitator Meeting (PFM) that was scheduled for the 5th of August 2023,

Saturday stands postponed until further notice.

We will be having online classes for Grades III-VIII on the 5thAugust 2023, Saturday.

The timetable will be shared by the class teacher and uploaded on ERP.

Kindly note, the school will remain closed for Pre-Nursery to Grade II on 5th August

2023, Saturday.

Please stay connected with us to receive any important information.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


